STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

BRoE G December 19, 1980 500 70 Sz FOuD
LARRY KEHOE (505) 334-6178
SECRETARY

Mr. Steve R, Conner

John H. Hill et al

17400 Dallas Parkway, Suite 210
Dallas, Texas 75252

Re: Supron Energy Corp. U.S.A, #1 P-2L=32N-13W
Dear Steve:

We have received your application for multiple completion of the
referenced well, Before we can make a recommendation to the
Director for approval we need more information regarding the
efficiency of producing the Mesaverde formation up the annulus of
this well,

Please submit data such as well tests, projected volumes of gas and
liquid production, and such other data as will show that liquids
will not accumulate in the well bore causing inefficient production,

If you have any questions please contact this office.

Yours truly,
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Frank T, Chavez

District Supervisor
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